OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY OF CHICAGO

RAHM EMANUEL
MAYOR

April 16, 2019

Ms. Aysegul Kalaycioglu

|
Chicago, Illinois 60625

Dear Ms. Kalaycioglu:

As Mayor and on behalf of the City of Chicago, | offer my warmest congratulations
and best wishes to you as you start your next endeavor.

Your dynamic work with the Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)
comprised of overseeing major renovations at City Hall and the Cultural Center along with
managing the design and construction of 2FM’s new headquarters and the many capital
improvements at Libraries across Chicago. | appreciate your efforts for the Joint Public Safety
Training Academy project that will consolidate various Police and Fire facilities into a new
centralized campus.

As the Deputy Commissioner at Fleet and Facility Management you have
accomplished so much in the short time you have there. Thank you for your time and
dedication to improving City of Chicago.

Best wishes for much continued success.

Sincerely,

e

Mayor




